
 
 

1L’s Weekly News – Week of June 15th 

 
Welcome to the last week of school!  I can’t believe I’m sitting here typing out our 
final Weekly News.  Part of me feels like I was just welcoming this bunch of new 
and nervous first graders into 1L, and now I’m saying good-bye to confident kids 
who are ready to be second graders.  We have done so much in our ten months 
together.  Morning Meeting shares, celebrations, special guests, field trips, reading 
and writing, science research, projects, activities, poetry, math games, and 
playground fun.  This school year has really flown by!  While I am looking forward 
to the summer (I’m sure you are too!), I am sad to see this year’s class go.  The 
kids have bonded together to become a true community of learners, looking out for 
each other and celebrating successes.  Thank you for handing over your children, 
each and every day.  Please know that I have enjoyed watching them grow both 
academically and socially.  They have made me laugh, helped me grow as a teacher, 
and worked hard as a team.  It’s neat to think back to when we started our journey 
together and reflect on how much we’ve done.  Between reading and writing, 
handwriting, number sense, and problem solving, these learners have truly 
impressed me with their growth.  I am so proud of each and every one of them.  
Thank you for all of your support this year.  Our collaboration between school and 
home only benefited the students.  Thank you for everything!  I wish you all a fun 
and relaxing summer!  J 
Wrapping Up The Year: 
* Please return any library books this week!   
* 1L sends a big thank you to Mrs. De Meneses and Mrs. McMullan for joining us on 
our Audubon field trip last week! 
* Progress reports will be available on Infinite Campus on the last day of school. 
* Our end of year party will take place this Tuesday, June 16th from 1:00-1:30 p.m.  
All parents are invited to attend this First Grade Family Picnic!  Don’t forget to 
send your first grader with a beach towel to sit on…thanks!   
* This Tuesday, June 16th and Wednesday, June 17th are short days.  Dismissal will 
be at 1:40 on both days.  Wednesday is the last day of school. 
* Students will be receiving a folder from school this week with some summer 
reading, writing, and math work.  Please continue to help your child this summer to 
keep up with his/her learning.  Students should keep on reading, writing, and 
working on their math skills to start next year off on a great foot!  J 
 


